
March 2020 Dates 

 2nd March  

Gwyn Pritchard 10:00 

 3rd March 

Sing As We Go  14:30 

 9th March 

Sharon Jarvis 14:15 

 10th March  

Brain Shaw 11:00 

 11th March 

Creative Minds  10:00 

 12th March 

Creative Mojo 10:00 

 17th March 

St Patricks Day - Special 

Menu 

Sing As We Go 14:30 

 20th March 

Elvis 14:30 

 22nd March 

Mothers Day - Special Menu 

 23rd March 

Gwyn Pritchard 14:30 

 24th March  

Sing As We Go 14:30 

 25th March 

Swedish waffle Day - 

Special Menu 

01728 668600 

norwood@countycarehomes.co.uk 

www.countycarehomes.co.uk 

Norwood House 

Littlemoor Road 

Middleton 

Saxmundham 

Suffolk 

IP17 3JZ 

Norwood News - 

Dear Family, Friends and Supporters, 

February was a packed full month for our residents 

with plenty going on at Norwood House.   

 

We, as usual, got to enjoy some great entertainers, 

including Sing As We Go, Brian Shaw, Sharon Jarvis 

and Gwyn Pritchard. Creative Minds and Creative 

Mojo have both been in doing lots of arts and 

crafts with our residents.   

 

We also celebrated Valentines Day and Pancake 

Day! The Kitchen did fantastic special menus for 

the residents, guests and staff to enjoy - look out for 

the Special Menu’s coming up in the Chef Corner 

section of the Newsletter!  

 

Please remember to add our March dates to your 

diary so you can join us for some of our events.  We 

have special menus available on St Patricks Day, 

Mothers Day and Vaffledagen Day aka Swedish 

Waffle Day! 

 

Regards and Best Wishes from, 

All at Norwood House 



Bert, Charles, Bela and Frank all 
celebrated their birthdays in 
February  

Our Maintenance Man, Paul also 
celebrated his birthday - even if he 
did try to keep it quiet. So we tricked 
him with a leak in the dining room... 
and presented him with a cake!! 



Charles celebrated 

his 70th Birthday 

with his family. They 

all enjoyed tea and 

cake in the 

Managers Lounge. 

Sheila & David celebrated their 

wedding Anniversary with Family.  



Gwyn Pritchard was in 

again in February singing 

to the 

Brain Shaw came in and 

performed to the residents, 

including some special 

Valentine song and some of the 

residents favourites.  Neville 

joined in playing his maracas 

and Amelia sung along. 

Sharon Jarvis 

also joined us , 

performing for 

the residents 

and getting 

them to join in. 



Some of the 

residents enjoyed 

arranging  lovely 

Spring  flowers , 

June especially liked 

joining in each 

week.  



Valentines  Day 

The residents did lots of Valentines day 

prep making pictures and decorations for 

the lounge to help celebrate  



Foteini from Creative Mojo 

came in on Valentines Day and 

got the residents creative with 

some love hearts. 



Please remember you are 

more than welcome to join 

your relative for any 

meal free of charge! Make 

sure you keep a note  of 

the dates that we have our 

Special Menu’s running  

so you can celebrate with 

us!  

In March the kitchen 

have planned some 

Special Menu’s. On 17th 

March we have the St 

Patrick's Day Menu and 

on Sunday 22nd March 

we have the Mother’s 

Day Menu! 



Karina from Creative Mind came in and 

got the residents creative with some 

beautiful hearts for Valentines Day! 

On Karina's second visit to see 

us this month, the residents 

painted some beautiful spring 

pictures.  



The residents got involved with 

the kitchen prep, peeling the 

potatoes ready for lunch and 

they made some yummy 

chocolate nests - Sheila 

couldn't wait to taste her hard 

work!  



The Sing As We Go ladies joined us this 

month and performed for the residents, 

they also sung  Happy Birthday to 

Charles. Tom enjoyed eating his lunch 

during their set.  

Sing As We Go 



Foteini came in again at the end 

of February and got the residents 

ready for Spring! They made a 

lovely Daffodil picture. 

Foteini also bought 

her dog in who 

Shirley enjoyed 

having a cuddle 

with.  



The Activities Team and Support 

Workers got the residents active 

playing lots of ball games this month, 

they even got the parachute out!  



Kara our Activities 

Co-ordinator got 

the skittles out - 

Neville got a 

Lucky Strike!  

The parachute made many appearances during this month, the 
residents and staff are loving this after lunch activity! 


